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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 1 visit to Cannock Toy Museum – Wednesday 6th November 2019 
 
On Wednesday 6th November 2019 all children in Year 1 will be visiting the Toy 
Museum in Cannock to enhance their learning in History about toys from the past. 
 
The cost of this trip has been partially subsidised by school, however, to cover the 
entrance cost and the coach, there will be a voluntary contribution of £10.00. 
Contributions are voluntary, but we must point out that without sufficient support 
such visits cannot take place. We are sure you agree that the children’s education 
benefits greatly from such visits. Please make your voluntary contribution through Sco 
Pay by Monday 21st October. Childcare vouchers can not be used, these are to be 
used for wrap around care provision only. 
 
We shall be travelling by coach and leaving school promptly at 9.00 am. We shall 
return to school in the afternoon in time for the end of the school day. As your child is 
entitled to the Government Universal Free School Meals the school is able to 
provide your child with a packed lunch, if you require a packed lunch please tick the 
‘Lunch’ box online. 
 

Alternatively, you may send your child with their own packed lunch if you prefer but 
again please let us know so that we can order the correct number of packed lunches 
from the kitchen.   
 
Please ensure your child has a coat with them.  Please do not however send your 
child with any money as there will not be an opportunity for this to be spent. We 
cannot be responsible for any child’s money.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Gould, Mrs Lowe & Mrs Edwards 
Year 1 class teachers 
    


